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My name is Natasha Soff and I oppose HB 3063. I do not believe a child should be excluded
from schools because the parents chooses to exempt their child from one or more vaccines due
to religious or philosophical reasons.
This bill is an infringement on our right to bodily autonomy and informed consent. The US
Supreme Court has ruled vaccines as "unavoidably unsafe" and where there is risk, there must
be a choice. Please vote no on HB 3063. 

An Oregon resident,
Natasha Soff
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